
Outlook

Fw: New Road

From Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>
Date Wed 3/26/2025 12:41 PM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>
Cc David M. Sunshine <david@vtsunlaw.com>

From: Hermanson, Tyler <Tyler.Hermanson@vermont.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 12:35 PM
To: Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>
Subject: RE: New Road
 
Hi Tyler,
 
This is anything in the county with SUN or SHINE. The name SUNSHINE LANE will work. nothing close at all in the town or zip.
 

 
As for the numbering, this is what it would look like.
 

1560 goes to 46
1562 goes to 135
New house at 234
Last house either ending the road at the y goes to 235 or to the front door goes to 300.
 

Let me know when the selectboard approves a name and you want an effective date for these changes.
 



 
Tyler Hermanson  GIS Specialist III
State of Vermont Enhanced 911 Board
6 Baldwin St, Fl 2, Montpelier VT 05633-7960
E: tyler.hermanson@vermont.gov  802-279-4668
Availability ⁞ M-F  ⁞ 8am-4pm
 
https://e911.vermont.gov/
 
I occasionally work a flexible schedule and send emails outside normal business hours. There is no need or obligation to respond outside your hours.
 
From: Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:42 AM
To: Hermanson, Tyler <Tyler.Hermanson@vermont.gov>
Subject: New Road
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
Hey Tyler, 
 
I have an applicant who is applying for final subdivision approval. They will need a road name for the shared access. The applicant
would like to use Sunshine Lane as the road name. I have attached the plans as presented at preliminary, I am not anticipating any
changes to the proposed road location and lot lines at this time. 
 
 
Sincerely
 
Tyler Machia
Zoning Administrator
tmachia@richmondvt.gov
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